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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Micah Taylor, Professional Civil Engineer    

 

DATE: August 2, 2016 

 

EVENT: Waters Edge Subdivision Drainage Structure Improvements 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Boone County Resource Management, through contractor Seth Paul 

Excavating, will be replacing the stormwater system on Waters Edge 

Drive and Waterfront Drive in the Waters Edge Subdivision.  Weather 

permitting work will begin at 7:00 am on Monday, August 8, 2016 and 

will continue for seven weeks.  During construction traffic will be 

restricted to one lane through the work zones. 

 

 Please use caution in all work zones and allow a little extra time to 

conduct your daily activities.  Thank you for your cooperation as we 

make these improvements for you.  If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact Boone County Resource Management at 573-

886-4480.   

 


